The Inquiry into Hyponatraemia-related Deaths
Chairman: Mr John O’Hara QC

Your Ref: NSCBO04/1

Ms Angela Crawford NSCW50/1
Directorate of Legal Services NSCS071/1
2 Franklin Street

BELFAST Our Ref: HW-0023-12

BT2 8DQ

Date: 26" June 2012

Dear Ms Beggs,
Re: Claire Roberts
| would be grateful if you would provide me with the following information:

1. The concentration and ampoule size of Midazolam used for intravenous
administration at RBHSC in October 1996.

2. In October 1996, how many ampoules would have been available on paediatric
wards (such as Allen Ward) for administration at any one time?

Please forward this information to the Inquiry by 2™ July 2012.

Yours sincerely,

" Htaik Win
Assistant Solicitor to the Inquiry
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